
Report from the C3 committee: 

1) The main efforts of the C3 committee this year were in organizing the 
StatPhys meeting in Lyon in July next year. A poster for the meeting is 
attached. We are still somewhat concerned about this meeting since some 
of the promised funding still did not materialize. We are also busy in 
collecting nomination for the Boltzmann medal, which had become a highly 
advertised and highly coveted recognition for outstanding achievements in 
Statistical Physics. Lastly we are also collecting nominations for the Young 
Investigator Award that will be bestowed in the same Stat Phys meeting. 
 
2) As the Chair of the C3 committee I was invited and accepted to join the 
board of a new series of meetings, "Dynamic Days Central Asia", meetings 
that will take place in less favored countries like Kazakhstan, Uzbekistan, 
Turkmenistan etc. While returning to the glory of the Khiva academy with 
Al-Khawarizmi and his like will take time, I find this effort worthwhile. It will 
be interesting also to see how Iran will deal with visa issues to an Israeli. 
 
3) As the president of the Advisory Committee to the International Institute 
of Physics in Natal, Brazil, I proposed to host the next meeting of IUPAP 
there, but did not hear yet the decision regarding this offer.  
 
Itamar Procaccia,  
Chair, C3 committee 
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